
 

 

Excelsior L20 Construction Project 

Project Overview 

Metropolitan Council Environmental Services (MCES), in partnership with the City of Excelsior, is constructing a 
new regional gravity sewer pipe between sewer lift stations (pumping stations) L19 and L20. Work will also include 
decommissioning the old lift station L20 and its forcemain pipe, replacing Excelsior’s fow meter M417, and constructing 
improvements to City utilities and streets. Please see the map below for these locations. 

By eliminating a lift station, the project will reduce operating costs, improve energy effciency, and make the regional sewer 
system more reliable. This helps MCES continue to protect public health, economic growth, and improve water quality 
while providing low-cost sewer service to serve the region. 

Project Timeline 

• Fall 2022: Bidding

• 2023 — 2024: Construction

• Spring 2025: Project scheduled to fnish

For More Information 

Email: 
info@excelsiorL20project.org 

Phone: 
952-737-4681

Web: 
https://metrocouncil.org/SewerConstruction/ExcelsiorL20 
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